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Court Liaison 2/19                8 Mar 2019 
 
To Members of the Penang Bar, 
 

Training for E-Court at Butterworth Court  
 
The Chief Registrar of the Federal Court of Malaysia, Dato’ Sri Latifah Binti Haji Mohd. Tahar, has 
extended to us a letter entitled “Jemputan untuk Menghadiri Latihan Sistem E-Kehakiman Bagi Tahun 
2019”, and the schedule for a training session for Government agencies and law firms that utilise e-filing. 
 
Details of the training session which will be held at the Butterworth Court are as follows: 
 
Date: 13 Mar 2019 (Wed) 
Time:  10:00 am – 1:00 pm 
Venue: Bilik Mesyuarat, Aras 4, Mahkamah Butterworth  
 
Participants are required to bring your own laptops for use during the training. 
 
Should you have any enquiries, kindly contact Puan Norhanum binti Hassan by telephone at 03-8880 
3587; or Puan Rosnaida binti Abdul Razak by telephone at 03-8880 3914; or by email at 
ekehakiman@kehakiman.gov.my. 
 
 
 
Lee Guan Tong & Imavathi Subramaniam 
Co-Chairpersons 
Court Liaison Subcommittee 


